
St Augustine of Canterbury 

Catholic Primary School 
 

 
 
 

Headteacher: Deanwood Drive 

Mrs L Prestidge Rainham  Gillingham           Kent  

Tel: 01634 371892 Kent 

Email: office@staugustine.medway.sch.uk  ME8 9NP 

 

 

 

4 July 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of some amendments to our normal events which have been previously advertised in the 

newsletter.  

As of Friday 5th July we will not be able to accommodate parents and carers to attend our morning assemblies. We 

will still have an assembly for the children to celebrate their learning and achievements. The names of the 

children who have received the Book of Excellence stickers and birthday stickers will continue to be in the 

newsletter.  

The ‘Open Afternoon’ on the 15th July has been postponed. However, if you wish to discuss your child’s report with 

their teacher please arrange to meet with them after school at a mutually convenient time. The children will bring 

their books home on the last day of term.  

The Years 5 and 6 Productions on Tuesday 16th July and Wednesday 17th July at 2.00pm will be tickets only 

for the families of children in Years 5 and 6. The children will be taking their tickets home before the 

performances. Tickets must be presented upon arrival.  

The End of Term certificate celebration on Wednesday 17th July will be in the Church at 11am. Parents and 

Carers are welcome to attend.  

The Year 6 Leavers Mass will go ahead as planned in the Church on Friday 19th July at 9.30am. 

The Year 6 Leavers Assembly on Friday 19th July at 2.30pm will be tickets only for the families of children in 

Year 6.  The children will be taking their tickets home before the assembly. Tickets must be presented upon 

arrival. 

Thank you for your support and understanding.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Louise Prestidge 

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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